
 

Pupil Voice  

To learn, To respect, To achieve 

 

Minutes from KS2 School Council Meeting 10th November 2017 

 Apologies  

Mrs Littlechild, 4TA and 4LS 

 

 Minutes from last meeting  

The minutes from the last meeting were shared and agreed  

 

 Children in Need 

Councillors were told which of their ideas are to be used to raise funds for Children in 

Need next week. They then made posters to promote these events. Posters to be 

displayed in classrooms. 

 

 Delivery of Shoeboxes 

Shoeboxes require sorting and labelling; year 5 and 6 Councillors were asked if they are 

prepared to give up a little of their time to help. Mrs Collman and Mrs Littlelchild will 

make the necessary arrangement and let councillors know when they are required. The 

boxes need to be ready for delivery to St Jerome’s Church by next Friday. Some 

councillors will also be required to help with the delivery. Councillors will be advised of 

details in due course. 

 

 Visit to Drayton Village  

The planned visit on 1st December, by Year 2, to Drayton Manor Care Home was 

discussed and councillors were advised that the Executive Committee may be asked to 

accompany the younger councillors.  

 

 AOB  

Canteen issues were recorded by Imneet. 

 

Date of next meeting: 24th November  

 

Meeting chaired by Ruby 

Minutes taken by Imneet 

 

 

 

 


